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Dear Sir or Madam.                                                                                               
                                                 03/04/22.
      I read with alarm at the proposals to build a tunnel under the A303 at
Stonehenge. This has been the subject of much debate since it was first
conceived.
     This is a world famous heritage site and should not be altered in any way
at any cost. I have no idea why  insists this project should go
ahead. He seems to want to ignore all the credible opposition and blunder
on regardless. The only interested parties here are Mr Shapps himself and
the contractor he intends to award this work to. I don't know of any one else
who would approve of this.
      No other country would even consider such a move on such an
important site if it were in their country. Seems from what I've read 

 is just banging his fists on the table and insisting he's right when he
knows he's not. No way would Egyptians ever contemplate constructing a
motorway that close to the pyramids.
      There must alternatives to this A303 tunnel. Has another route nearby
been looked into to take this project away from the site? Has  in
his stampede to get his own way even considered it? Probably not in his
desire to stamp his authority, get his own way no matter what everyone else
thinks and just impose his will on us.
       I submit that these plans are ill conceived, damaging to a world
heritage, totally out of character with the area and its surroundings. If they
are allowed to proceed irreparable damage will be inflicted on what is our
most famous ancient monument. These plans really should be consigned to
the scrap heap where they belong.
      Yours faithfully.  Richard Warren.      
  




